
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We are reaching out to express our gratitude for your 

continued support of [Organization/Project Name]. Your contributions have made a significant 

impact, and we appreciate every bit of it. 

As we strive to enhance our initiatives and expand our reach, we would like to invite you to 

consider increasing your recurring contribution. A modest enhancement of your current gift can 

help us achieve [specific goals or projects]. 

With your increased support, we can: 

• Expand our programs to reach more individuals in need. 

• Enhance the quality of our services. 

• Innovate new initiatives to address emerging challenges. 

If you are interested in discussing how an enhanced contribution can make a difference, please 

feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. Together, we can create a lasting impact! 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a greater difference. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization/Project Name] 

[Contact Information] 


